
From:                              Lorraine Cordell <lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk>
Sent:                               31 January 2015 02:58
To:                                   'enquiries@cps.gsi.gov.uk'
Subject:                          RE: Case appeal
 
To Whom It May Concern:
 
I am writing this email to find out to whom I would have to send information to within the CPS in regards to a case I was found guilty off
at Wimbledon magistrate’s court of driving without insurance.
 
I put an appeal in to Wimbledon magistrate’s court on the same day, which was accepted by the Judge hearing my case in court.
 
I was told by the court and CPS if I got the information that was needed to prove that I did in fact have insurance then I could pass this
to the CPS to look at.
 
I have yet to get the date of my appeal, but do have the information from my insurance company that I feel will prove I did in fact have
insurance to drive on the day I was stopped by police and would like to forward that over by email to the CPS to address.
 
Would it please be possible to get an email address of where the data can be sent to so that this can be done?
 
 
Regards
 
Lorraine
 
 
 
 


